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Summer Disco

The summer disco was a great success and it was lovely to see all of the children enjoying
themselves. For school funds we managed to raise a total of £231.77. Thank you to all

parents who kindly offered their support.

Summer Fair

Thank you to all parents, children and staff who have helped with this year’s Summer
Fair. With all of your help, donations and most importantly coming to the fair we have

managed to raise £897.67 for school funds.

Friends of the School 2016-17

Friends of the School has had a fantastic year and it has been lovely to see old and new
members offer their support in meetings and at events. For us as a school it is always a
pleasure to see the community come together and most importantly for everyone to
have fun! Without your help and support we wouldn’t be able to run these events to help
improve the school for our children. We look forward to seeing you all in September.
A special thank you to parents who have helped this year:
Helen Speck, Anne-Marie Driver, Hayley Knight, Debbie Shearman, Jayne Myton, Jen
Day, Lydia Kenward, Helen Spink, Monika Kulikjan, Janet Paine, Mel Riley, Sarah
McKeith, Kerryann McLoughlin, Paula Brooke, Joy Heaton, Rob Thompson & Laura

Hayton.




Details of our next meeting will be on our
September newsletter.

We hope you will be able to join us to discuss any upcoming events for 2017-18 such

as discos and the Christmas Fair.

Wildlife Garden

On behalf of the staff and children in school we would like to say a big thank you to Rob
Thompson for all his hard work so far on our wildlife garden. Rob Thompson has given up
his time and we greatly appreciate all that he has done for us. To support him, we will be

organising a Community Day on Friday 29" September 2017.

Friends of the School Logo

This term we asked children to enter our competition to design a new logo that can be
used on our Friends of the School newsletters. We had lots of creative and imaginative
ideas so we would like to say thank you to all the pupils who entered the competition.
We do have three winners as we have decided to combine their ideas for our new FOTS

logo. This will be unveiled in September 2017.

Well done to Nathan Spink, Harvey Paine and Michalina Kulikjan. Thank you to Jen Day

for judging the entries.

Looking forward to the future....

This year from the Christmas Fair, Easter Event, Summer Disco and the Summer Fair we
have raised a tremendous £3000.00. Money raised goes towards house treats and school
trips. In our next FOTS meeting we will be deciding how to spend the remainder of the
money on our wonderful children.

Next year we look forward to having Mr Paine join our FOTS team!




With even more exciting things to come we would appreciate your feedback on any of

this year’s events so that we can do it bigger and better next time around. Please could

you complete the comments box below and return to the school office. Alternatively, you

can email fots@newton-hill.org.uk with any feedback you may have.

Comments

Miss Harvatt, Mrs Neal & the Friends of the School Team!




